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WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 
The NSW Government is investing $673.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction of the 
new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main hospital buildings. 
The new hospital is on track to open to patients in 2023. 
 
Utilities investigations, Cudgen Road – Monday 22 to Wednesday 24 March 

As part of the new Tweed Valley Hospital project, a section of Cudgen Road in front of the new hospital entrance will be 
widened from two to four lanes to ensure traffic flows along Cudgen Road are maintained once the hospital opens.  

In preparation for the road widening, works are required along Cudgen Road to confirm the location of existing underground 
utilities. To ensure safety during these works, traffic control will be in place on the south-west bound lane of Cudgen Road on 
Monday 22 to Wednesday 24 March (weather permitting) 

Motorists may experience minor delays when travelling along Cudgen Road while the works are underway. To minimise 
traffic impacts, these works will take place outside peak hours of 8 – 9am, and 2.45 – 4.15pm.  

 
Keeping you informed  

We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the new Tweed 
Valley Hospital.  
 
We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au, or contact the project 
team for further information: 

 
General project enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 1 
Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 
Website: tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au 

Construction enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 2 
Email: tvh@lendlease.com 

 

What to expect: 
 

• Works for utilities 

investigations along Cudgen 

Road (refer to map for 

specific locations).  

 

• Traffic control in place 50m 

each side of pothole location 

with traffic under stop/go 

arrangement.  

 

• Motorists may experience 

minor delays.  

 

• This activity is weather 

dependant and if delayed 

will take place on the next 

available workday. 
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